
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/7/2018 5:32:26 PM
Subject: Fw: call plz

You're handling?


From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 12:04 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: call plz 
 
Please call Len Browder at Aiken Drug. He has a dhec narc audit problem. He claims that it is a software issue. From 
his story, I think he’s correct. Offer our assistance if we can. Cell 803-634-0768 work 803-649-6286
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